POSTPONEMENT OF BID
CONTRACT NO. E-RW(SL)/(BK)-8 (RR)

Reference is made to the Invitation to Bid, Contract No. E-RW(SL)/(BK)-8 (RR) for the Eighth Bangkok Water
Supply Improvement Project issued on January 20, 2012.

The Metropolitan Waterworks Authority has hereby postponed the date of Bid Receiving and Bid
Opening for the said invitation and the new schedule is reset as follows :

1. All bids must be prepared in two separated and sealed envelopes, one contains information for Post
Qualification and Technical Proposal and another one contains the Cost Proposal in accordance with
the requirements specified in the Bidding Documents Volume | and il and the bids must be accompanied by a bid
security in the amount of Baht 6,750,000 and must be delivered in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders at or
before 10.00 hours (Bangkok time) on May 3, 2012 at Room 401, q" floor, Metropolitan Waterworks Authority,
Headquarters, 400 Prachachuen Road, Lak-Si District, Bangkok 10210, Thailand.

2. Bid opening will be made in accordance with the procedures stipulated in the Instructions to Bidder and
Bidding Document, Volume | (Part A). The envelopes containing the information for Post Qualification and Technicat
Proposal will be opened at 10.15 hours (Bangkok time) on May 3, 2012 and will be evaluated based on the bidders
work experiences and financial status, firm and manufacturer/supplier experiences, local agencies and after sale
service. The other related factors covering organization chart, construction schedule, list of subcontractors or
suppliers and supply certificate from manufacturer will also be taken into account for consideration.

3. Only the Cost proposals of those who pass Post Qualification and Technical Proposal will be opened at
10.00 hours (Bangkok Time) on June 20, 2012 at V.LP Room, 1* floor, Metropolitan Waterworks Authority,
Headquarters, 400 Prachachuen Road, Laksi District, Bangkok 10210.

4. The opening of both envelopes will be performed in the presence of the bidder’s representative
who chooses to attend. '
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